MEDIA RELEASE

ELLETTSVILLE POLICE HIRE NEW PART-TIME OFFICER

ELLETTSVILLE, INDIANA (June 1, 2018): On Tuesday, May 29th, the Ellettsville Town Council
voted to approve the hiring of a new part-time police officer. Marshal Jimmie Durnil asked the
Town Council to approve the addition of a new part-time officer to help with shift coverage
during the upcoming military deployment of Sergeant Craig Davis. Sergeant Davis will be under
military deployment orders later this year and throughout next year. The Town Council voted to
hire Camron A. Frye, who has completed the Indiana Law Enforcement Training Board Basic
Training Academy while attending Indiana University and working as a Part-time Police Officer
at Indiana University Police Department. Officer Frye is a 2014 Graduate of Eastern Greene
High School and is still attending Indiana University working toward completion of his
Bachelor’s Degree. The Members of the Ellettsville Police Department are excited to
"Welcome" Camron Frye to the department!




